
Congratulations! 

Our team is excited to have you as a Londonderry resident. We hope you have had 
some time to settle into your new home.


To continue providing an exceptional experience, we would like your feedback. 

The Londonderry team would appreciate it if you could take a few minutes to 
answer some questions about your transition experience into becoming a 
Londonderry resident. 


Your feedback will be provided to the Londonderry management team. The team 
will use your feedback to enhance the buying and move-in experience in the 
future.  


1. What has been your favorite experience so far about living in Londonderry?
2. What have you been doing to engage with your neighbors?
3. What is something that surprised you about the purchase of your new home

in Londonderry?
4. What is something that surprised you about moving to Londonderry?
5. What is something you liked about your purchasing and moving-in

experience at Londonderry?
6. What would you recommend to the Sales and Marketing team to enhance

your purchase process or move-in experience?
7. What is one thing that would've helped you after moving into your new

home in Londonderry?

Thank you! 
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